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February 13, 2020 

VIA EMAIL AND FEDEX 

Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: CleanChoice Energy, Inc. (DM 18-018) Financial Security Renewal 

Dear Executive Director Howland, 

1055 Thomas Jefferson St. NW, Suite 650 
Washington, DC 20007 

p (202) 248-9900 
CleanChoiceEnergy.com 

CleanChoice Energy, Inc. ("CleanChoice") submitted a renewal application to the Commission 
for registration as a Competitive Electric Power Supplier (CEPS) on February 14, 2018, which 
was approved for a period of three (3) years by letter dated July 16, 2018. Included with this 
letter, pursuant to its license under Docket DM 18-018, is a continuation certificate for a surety 
bond in the amount of $100,000 effective from April 15, 2020 to April 15, 2021. The bond was 
initially submitted to meet CleanChoice's financial assurance requirement per Puc 2003.03. The 
continuation certificate is submitted to continue to meet the financial assurance requirement in 
Puc 2003.03. Please contact the undersigned with questions regarding this submission. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Isl Jennifer Spinosi 
Jennifer Spinosi 
CleanChoice Energy 
VP of Regulatory and Compliance 
regulatory@cleanchoiceenergy.com 


